
 


��������� NBT Mobile Book Van Visit – A World of Books at Our Doorstep! 

Dear Parents, 

We are delighted to share that the National Book Trust (NBT) Mobile Van is 
visiting our school on Monday, 5th May, 2025 during school hours! This 
exciting initiative brings a mini book fair right to our campus, giving our 
students a chance to explore and purchase books from one of the most 
trusted names in children’s literature. 
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����� What’s Happening? 
Each class will visit the mobile van in a scheduled slot, where children can: 

• Browse through age-appropriate books 

• Take a round of the van with their teachers 

• Purchase books if they wish to 


�������� Optional Book Purchase 
If you’d like your child to buy a book, please send ₹50 to ₹200 (as per your 
convenience) in a labelled envelope on the day of the event. Teachers will 
assist children during the purchase. 


��� Explore in Advance 
You can visit the NBT website https://nbtindia.gov.in with your child to explore 
available titles. 
Please note: Book availability depends on the mobile van stock. If a particular 
book is not available in the van, it may not be purchasable on the spot. 

Warm regards, 

 

Swapna Nair 
Principal 
 

https://nbtindia.gov.in/

